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Comments: Hello,

My name is Mikayla Ortega-Speight and I'm reaching out to express my distress and lack of support for the

building of a mountain roller coaster. Our mountains are so beautiful and important for those of us in New

Mexico. If we are trying to increase tourism, might I suggest additional hiking/picnic areas? A mountain coaster is

completely unnecessary and a waste of tax payer money. Please invest in better infrastructure for our streets and

local shops. A mountain coaster is, again, a waste of money. 


